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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

As we enter this Advent period, we are starting to plan for all  

things festive in the two and half weeks ahead.  As well as  

having a full-on Christmassy feel in school, we will be focusing  

on kindness and miracles in our learning. 
 

Christmas Cards 

We know that lots of children like to send each other cards at this time of 

year.  The current Covid guidelines ask us to limit the amount of paper going 

to and from school, but we don’t want to stop this tradition.    
   

Instead, we are asking that any cards that children wish to 

exchange in school come into school by Friday 11th December to 

be given to the class teacher.  They will be kept until the 

following week and put into children’s bookbags to bring home. 
 

Christmas Tree 

Can any of you help us?  We would love to have a real tree up in  

school if possible.  If anyone has any contacts with someone who 

may be willing to donate one please do get in touch – thank you! 
 

Visit to Church 

On Tuesday 8th December, we will be walking the children to St George’s 

Church for a ‘bubble’ visit – to look around the church, find out more about 

the building and say our prayers together.   
 

Current regulations do not allow us to sing together in church, but the 

children have been busy learning Christmas Carols in British Sign Language. 

We are hoping to share this with you at the end of term when we will record 

the children in a festive setting.  Watch this space! 
 

Christmas Lunch 

Wednesday 16th December will be our Christmas lunch day.  

As well as sharing a traditional lunch together, we would 

like the children to come to school that day in non-uniform 

clothes – preferably with something Christmassy, like a 

Christmas jumper or hat. 
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